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Sunshine and singing
On Monday 31 May at Woodstock Residential Care Home we made the most of the bank holiday feeling, with singing and

dancing in the sunshine!

Bruce Winters, one of our favourite singers, returned to Woodstock just in time for the beautiful weather and a bit of music and

sun really lifted everyone’s spirits.

We all had a singalong as Bruce sang some of our favourite songs including ‘Sweet Caroline’.

Everyone was up dancing, singing and waving their arms. We all had such a fun-filled day, laughing and joking with friends.

We are really looking forward to booking more singers and entertainment in the warmer days.

Pete's Interactive Dog
Over the bank holiday weekend, our lovely resident Pete received a fantastic interactive dog from his family.
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It is so soft and will make a super companion – Pete has decided to call this beautiful retriever, Goldie!

 

Singer Bruce and Pete with Goldie the dog

 

 

 

 

 


